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June 15, 2021 

 
   Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. joined forces with Never Stop Grinding 

Impact to bring a free dental services to the community! 
 

Rialto, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr., 
joined Never Stop Grinding Impact, Healing California, the Rialto Police 
Department, the San Bernardino County Department of Human Services, 
and the San Bernardino County Department of Public Health on June 12th at 
the Rialto Community Center to bring free dental services to the community. 
The free services that were provided included x-rays, assessments, dental 
fillings, dental cleanings, and extractions. 53 patients were serviced during 
the event totaling $28,000 worth of dental services. 

“I am so proud of the work that went into coordinating this event. Some 
of those who received services during the event had not been to a 
dentist in years. Some were experiencing excruciating pain or 
discomfort and were simply dealing with it because of lack of 
insurance. It is clearly evident that the community is in need of these 
services. This event could not have been possible without the amazing 
organizations and the County Departments who worked together to 
make it a great success.” – Supervisor Baca, Jr. 

For more information, please call our office at (909) 387- 4565. 

The Fifth District includes the cities of Colton, Fontana, Rialto, San 
Bernardino, and the unincorporated communities of Arrowhead Farms, 
Bloomington, Devore, El Rancho Verde, Little Third, Rosena Ranch, and 
Muscoy.   
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Pictures:  
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